
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1206 
 

Asked on 13 October 2021 
 

MR A POWELL ASKED THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND AMBULANCE 
SERVICES (HON Y D’ATH)—   
 
QUESTION 
 
With reference to foreign doctors and their families being flown in on business class 
flights to work in Queensland hospitals—  
Will the Minister provide a breakdown of all associated costs (including but not limited 
to flights and quarantine arrangements)? 
 
ANSWER 
 
I am advised the information sought by the Member is not routinely collected and 
collated centrally. To obtain the information sought would involve requesting the 
provision of data from each Hospital and Health Service, individual hospitals and 
other health facilities. In addition, the Member has not specified a timeframe for the 
information sought and I am advised that it would be a resource intensive exercise 
without clear parameters framing the data searches.  
 


